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Wisconsin Supreme Court Decision and Local Impacts 

The Oneida County Health Department understands that residents are likely to have questions following the Wisconsin 
Supreme Court’s decision invalidating the Safer at Home Order. 

As we wait for additional guidance from the State of Wisconsin, Oneida County Health Department urges residents to 
stay home as much as possible, only going out for essential needs, practice physical/social distancing, good hand 
hygiene, enhanced cleaning practices and utilize cloth face coverings in public when physical/social distancing is difficult 
to do, as recommended by the Centers for Disease Control and Prevention.  Although the state Safer at Home Order is 
no longer in place, the science and data related to the COVID-19 pandemic has not changed.  Additional guidance from 
the Oneida County Health Department will be forthcoming. 
 
We continue to encourage local businesses to protect customers and staff by adopting appropriate safety guidelines, 
such as those offered by the Wisconsin Economic Development Corporation (WEDC). 
 
To assist the public and businesses in adopting these practices, Oneida County Health Department has included links to 
the Centers for Disease Control and Prevention and Wisconsin Economic Development Corporation websites below.   
 
https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/prevent-getting-sick/prevention.html 
  
https://wedc.org/reopen-guidelines/ 
 
While this virus predominantly affects our vulnerable population more acutely, no one is immune from developing 
serious, even life threatening complicating.  Please protect others by protecting yourself.   
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